
From: Ken Ryan 

To: Doug Young 
Date: March 11, 2002

Subject:   
Request for Info - STA File # 0040-EX-ST-2002- Reply
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young:

The MMDS/ITFS spectrum in the Washington DC Area is controlled by WorldCom.  Currently 
the E channels are not being used.  Worldcom has coordinated an agreement with their clients 
using the D and F adjacent channels to let Saraband use Channel E2 (2608-2614 MHz).  I will 
forward to you any emails or letters that I receive.  If you have any questions please call or email.

regards,

Ken Ryan, Comsearch
(703) 726-5685
kryan@comsearch.com


